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MVRP Pilot Programme  
 

Exit Strategy Announcement   
 
We announce that YPAS’s Flourishing Families Service, which commenced as a 21-
month pilot funded by the MVRP on 01/01/23 will be concluding. This service was 
designed to provide a "Whole Family Evidence Based Therapeutic Service," with the 
aim of working with 209 Liverpool families. 
 
As of 30/09/2024, the service will conclude, and our exit strategy has been initiated. 
Consequently, to ensure those families waiting for a service receive a service, 
Flourishing Families will no longer be accepting referrals. This decision has been 
made with careful consideration, as we prioritise the ethical and timely provision 
available during the 6 months exit strategy and recognise that the demand outweighs 
our capacity. 
 
The Flourishing Families service has emerged as a necessary and highly sought-after 
service for the families of our city. The team has successfully fulfilled its mission, and 
as a result, families have reaped positive outcomes.  
 
YPAS will continue to actively seek funding to sustain this much-needed service 
throughout the duration of the 6-months exit strategy. We remain committed to 
tirelessly promoting our model and systemic thinking, advocating for the crucial 
investment that families need. Additionally, the MVRP has commissioned an 
independent evaluation, which will disseminated upon completion.  
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